Received June 12, 2024 6:14 AM

Dave,

I received your voice message yesterday and appreciate your reaching out. After reflecting, I have come to the conclusion that I don't currently have the time available to fully commit to the planning commission. I also believe its beneficial to have new individuals with new perspectives participate in local government. With those two things in mind, I wish to resign from my position effective immediately.

I have enjoyed my time on the planning commission and have learned much about local government. I appreciate you all and wish the commission the best of luck as they continue to plan toward our future Tenino.

Best Alex Murray